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Closure of Waiting Hall No. 6, Parliament House 

Members are informed that the CPWD will undertake the repair work in 
Waiting Hall No. 6, Rajya Sabha Sector, Parliament House from 02.05.2019 to 
22.05.2019. During this period, Waiting Hall No. 6, Parliament House will 
remain closed. 

Kind cooperation of Members is solicited. 
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